
As the weather gets colder, please make sure that you 

have appropriate clothing and a coat every day for play 

times.   

 

 

Is your child is due to start primary school in September 2024? If so, please come to our open day 

where you come and look round the EYFS classroom, meet the staff and have a tour of our lovely 

school. 

NEXT Tuesday 3rd October 2023  - Anytime between 9am - 3pm.  

Newsletter– 29th September 2023 

SCOPAY:  

Reception snack money  - Please pay £10.50 for the snack this term if you haven’t already. 

Reception Wild Wood Days Trip   - £6.50 per child. The trip is on 16th October.  

Year 4   - Diwali Dance Workshop on  4th October, £7.30 per child, 

Year 6  - Trip to Salts Mill  -  6C are going on 18 Oct 23. 6Q are going on 20 Oct 23.  £5.50 per child 

Year 6 SATS books also available to pay via Scopay.  

Parents meetings are now available to book via Scopay. Please book a time slot as soon as possible!  

 

 

 

Thank you to everybody who has supported our MacMillan fundraiser today!  We hope you 

enjoyed the cakes and our coffee morning! We will  let you know the total amount raised next 

week. 

Year 6: Applications for high schools are open and will close on 31st October 2023. 

Please apply via this link. https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/

apply-for-a-school-place/apply-online-for-a-school-place/ 

EYFS applications are also open and you can apply online anytime before 31st January 

2024. Please apply via this link. https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/

schools/apply-for-a-school-place/apply-online-for-a-school-place/ 

Please make sure that when you park your 

car  appropriately when dropping off and 

collecting your child from school. Please 

do not park on  double yellow lines, on the 

zig zag lines outside of school  on Dover 

Street and please do not block off the 

streets.  This is very important so that we 

can ensure the safety of children on Dover 

Street at busy times. 

THANK YOU to everybody who donated the Libya and 

Morocco disasters that we fundraised for last week. 

We raised a total of £405.21!  This has been donated to 

2 charities raising funds to support those affected.  


